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NATIONAL FEDERATION

 OF THE BLIND

NEW MEXICO

Live the life you want.





July 1, 2022
To Whom It May Concern:

I would like to introduce to you an empowering organization, the National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico (NFBNM).  The members of this organization are productive and active citizens, supporting businesses and providing services to the community. 

It is the purpose of the NFB to educate society about blindness, and one of the ways in which this is accomplished is by the annual state convention.  This year’s convention will be held at the Embassy Suites Hotel, Albuquerque, New Mexico, from August 25-28, 2022. 
Many workshops, seminars, and a banquet will be held for our members and guests.  These important events are paused from time to time for the drawing of a door prize. After our banquet which will be held Saturday evening, we conduct an auction.  The money raised here goes towards sending a parent and blind child to our National Convention which will be held I July 2023 in Houston, TX. Therefore, we are asking for your assistance.  We would appreciate a donation of an appropriate item or service to be awarded as a door prize or auction item.  Our non-profit organization NM State Tax ID number is 02-188141-003.  

We thank you in advance for any support you may be able to lend, and we also invite you to attend this event.

Sincerely,

Tara Chavez, Committee Chairperson

505-328-3349
Caroline Benavidez, Convention Coordinator

505-350-3589
Adelmo Vigil, President NFBNM | 2456 El Dorado Ct., Las Cruces, New Mexico 88310 | 575-921-5422 www.nfbnm.org | NFBNewMexicoPresident@gmail.com


